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November 6, 2014

Ms. Mary Linda Cecil
26 Rose Hill Drive
Bluffton, South Carolina 29910

Dear Ms. Cecil,

On October 15, 2014, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the 
following:

“Any and all correspondence regarding the Reappointment application, including 
correspondence to and received from the Beaufort County Council.”

Enclosed are records responsive to your request. Please be advised that some of the disclosed 
records have been redacted where exemptions apply pursuant to South Carolina Code of Laws 
Section 30-4-40(a)(2) (information of a personal nature where the public disclosure thereof 
would constitute unreasonable invasion of personal privacy).

Please be advised that costs associated to produce this request have been waived pursuant to 
Section 30-4-30(b).

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
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